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 The news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This is my first Newsletter as Acting Headteacher and I 
wanted to say how proud I am of the children at Isaac 
Newton school. Their behaviour and work ethic this half 
term has been exemplary.  

If you have any questions about your child please speak to 
your child’s class teacher in the first instance. Myself, Mrs 
Beeby and Mrs Moorcroft are also available to answer any 
questions you might have. Please keep a look out for us 
outside at the start and end of the day.  

Keep an eye out on our Facebook page where we are posting 
up to date photos of news from around the school. As always 
thank you for you support.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Caught being Kind 

Throughout the week we look for children who are showing 
acts of kindness. At the end of the week children who have 
been kind are chosen to have a special treat and a story with 
Mrs Pask or Mrs Moorcroft. If you spot any pupils being 
kind on the playground or on their way to or from school, 
please let us know.  

Energy Drinks 

I’m sure you are aware there is an energy 
drink that is popular amongst pupils at the 
moment. Children are not permitted to bring 
these to school. Thank you for your support 
on this matter. 

New Age Kurling 

We took 4 children to the New Age 
Kurling Tournament at Grantham 
Kings School. A relatively new 
sport for children, they took on the 
challenge well. They played lots of 
different schools and successfully 
made the semi-finals! We are so 
proud to say they came away in 3rd 
place and received Bronze Medals! 
A huge well done to the children. 
 

Late to School 
A number of children are arriving late to school. The school 
day begins at 8.50am. If children are consistently arriving 
late, it means they are missing valuable learning time. If you 
are struggling to get your child to school, please speak with 
Mrs Pask. We will do all we can to support you. 
 

Coats 
Some children have been arriving to school without a coat. 
As we are in the Winter months when it can be very cold, all 
children need to have a coat to put on for break times.  

Work from around the school. 

Year 6 have been writing poetry about Owls.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 will be learning about 
Space and we have already had 
some homework completed!! 

 

EYFS have been making bird feeders 
to put in our forest school. They used 
apples, sticks, string and sunflower 
seeds. Let’s hope we can spot some 
birds in there! 

 

 

Year 4 have been busy block 
printing. They are building up to 
making something special for 
parents to see! 

Diary Dates 

Open Classrooms on Wednesday 
1st February- This is a chance for you to pop into your 
child’s classroom and see their books and talk to their 
teacher from 3.45pm – 4.15pm. 

Tuesday 31st January- Family Bingo in the Studio. It is £2 
for a ticket and £5 for 2 or more children. Tickets are on sale 
in the School Office.  

NSPCC- Number Day – Friday 3rd February 

End of Term 3- Friday 10th February 

Start of Term 4- Monday 20th February 

Year 3 Magna Trip- Tuesday 28th February 

Year 6 The Deep Trip- Thursday 2nd March 

Year 4 New Walk Museum Trip- Tuesday March 7th  

Year 2 Lincoln Castle Trip- Tuesday 14th March 

Parents’ Evening Wednesday 22nd March 3.45pm-7pm and 
Thursday 23rd March 3.45pm-6pm 

Mrs S Pask 

 

Acting Headteacher 






